

ANAMBRA STATE ASSOCIATION - PHILADELPHIA REGION

P.O. BOX 30200. ELKINS PARK. PA 19027 • Promoting Igho Culture and Community in the Philadelphia Region

July 29, 2008

Dear Dr. & Mrs Raymond Silk

At the initial meeting in your office, I briefly explained to you the mission for which Anambra State Association (ASA-USA) inaugurated. Anambra State is one of the States in Nigeria that bore the brunt of the Nigeria-Biafra civil war which was fought between 1967 and 1970. Biafra lost the civil war. Many believe that Anambra State which is the state of origin for the Ibos, has been made the scapegoat of the war. The state which was considered the most prosperous in Nigeria has been disgustingly marginalized. There is absolute despair, rampant decease and grinding poverty among the citizens of the state. It is against this backdrop that ASA-USA was inaugurated, to help ameliorate these difficulties. Annually, Clinicians and other Professionals undertake a Medical Mission to dispense free medical help to thousands of desperate citizens.

Dr. and Mrs. Silk, this years mission promises to be both remarkable and exceptional because of the assistance that you have provided in the form of medical equipment and supplies donation. Your donation of assorted Medical office equipment, the much needed samples of prescription medication and the invaluable medical/surgical books, are bound to directly and indirectly enhance the wellbeing and health conditions of the sick and the destitute in Anambra State. I, accompanied by the Association's officers listed below, would like to convey the sincere gratitude of all members of ASA-USA for your kindness and generosity. May God Almighty bless and reward you abundantly with the best of everything that you wish for yourselves.

Sincerely,

Christopher N. Uddoh, MD. Medical Mission team leader

Engi. Eddie U. Ofodile

Président ASA-GPR

Arch. Nnamdi Ojukwu Secretary ASA-GPR